
 
Senate Bill 558 – Garrett County – Procurement – Bids and Contract 

 

February 5, 2024 

 

Dear Chairman Guzzone, Vice Chairman Rosapepe, and Members of the Committee, 

 

The purpose of the bill is to increase the minimum dollar value of a contract advertisement by Garrett 

County from $25,000 to $50,000. The bill is a local bill and exempts contracts for professional services 

where the contractor must have a license by the State of Maryland. This will align Garrett County with 

State of Maryland’s policy towards bids and contracts. I thank you all for your time and ask for a 

favorable report. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Senator Mike McKay 

Representing the Appalachia Region of Maryland 

Serving Garrett, Allegany, and Washington Counties 


